
	

				 	
	

			 	
	
	

PepsiCo	Statement	on	Animal	Testing	
	
PepsiCo	does	not	conduct	any	animal	tests	and	does	not	directly	fund	any	animal	tests	on	its	
beverages	and	foods.	Where	governmental	agencies	require	animal	tests	to	demonstrate	ingredient	
safety,	companies	using	those	ingredients	rely	on	third	party	testing.		
	
PepsiCo	has	shared	our	concern	regarding	the	ethical	and	humane	treatment	of	animals	with	our	
suppliers	and	others	in	the	industry.	We	encourage	the	use	of	alternative	testing	methods	
whenever	and	wherever	possible	and	have	financially	supported	research	to	develop	these	
alternative	methods.	

	


